
 
 
                         B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N  # 1 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 
During our preparations for bargaining this week, we have been informed by the Company that 
they will be unable to meet us for the scheduled first week of bargaining – January 25, 2015 – 
stating that they need to get their mandate from Bell CEO George Cope. That meeting will not 
occur until February 2, 2015.  
 
Your bargaining team is outraged with the Company’s stall tactics as we are fully prepared to 
start bargaining and had assurances that the dates would be respected.  
 
So as not to delay bargaining any further, the Union has asked the Company to add a week of 
bargaining in February. 
  
 If we are provided with details on any new developments we will pass them on as soon as 
possible.  
  
In Solidarity there is Strength! 
  
 
You Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team 
 
 


